
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
                                                         Head Teacher: Jackie De Saulles (B.Ed.) 

Telephone:020 8688 4216 
Email: office@howard.croydon.sch.uk 
Website: www.howard.croydon.sch.uk 

Thursday 3rd November 2022 

Reception, Years 1 and 2  

  

Into Film Festival 2022 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

  

This year, we have been very fortunate to secure tickets to the Into Film Festival, which is taking place at 

Croydon Grant’s Cinema.    

  

All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are invited to watch a film titled The Bad Guys on Friday 11th 

November 2022. The Bad Guys is a PG rated animated film released in 2022, telling the story of a gang of 

animal villains who are given the chance to change their ways and become good after they are caught out 

in a failed heist.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9.20am, walk to Croydon Grant’s cinema and return to school in time for lunch.  

This event is free; the screening is only open to Howard Primary School.  No other school will be in 

attendance.  

 

There are a limited number of spaces for parent helpers; please indicate on the slip below if you are able 

to assist on the day.  Reply slips will be selected at random and parents will be notified by text if they have 

been selected to accompany their child’s class. Please return reply slips as soon as possible. 

 

We look forward to this experience being rewarding and enjoyable for all.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Teaching Teams  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Into Film Festival Screening on Friday 11th November 2022 

Please return directly to your child’s class teacher on or before Wednesday 9th November 2022 
 

Child’s Name:________________________________________________ 

 

Class:________________________________________________ 

 

I am available to accompany my child’s class to the Into Film Festival screening on Friday 11th 

November 2022. 

 

Print Name:_______________________________________________ 

 

Relationship to Child:______________________________________ 
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